
 
 
 

NOTICE  
 
Notice is hereby given in compliance with the Regulations 29 and 47 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015, that a 
Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company has been rescheduled and 
now will be held on Thursday, 14th February 2019 at 4.00 P. M. at 879, Master 
Prithvi Nath Marg , Karol Bagh, New Delhi-110005 to consider and approve 
inter-alia, Un-audited Financial results of the Company for the third quarter and 
nine months  ended 31st December, 2018. 
 
This intimation is also available on the website of NSE Limited 
(www.nseindia.com) and BSE Limited (www.bseindia.com) where the Company’s 
shares are listed. 
 
 
 
Place : New Delhi                                                           By order of the Board 
           Sd/- 
Date: 25.01.2019 
                                                                                                Neha Lakhera 
                                                                                                (ACS31978) 
                                                                                                Company Secretary 
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